
  

 

Year 3 Newsletter 
Friday 12th March 2021 

If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 
3K – Miss Keight – cjk57@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3P – Miss Pugh – la36@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3HK - Mrs Sealey ss833@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

Welcome Back and Happy New Year! 
The Year 3 team would like to say a massive thank you for all of your hard work and support with Home 

Learning. 
The children have returned to school this week happy and ready to learn. 

This half term we will be learning about… 
English – The Stone Age Kid 
Maths – Multiplication, Division and Money 
R4L (Reading for Life) – The Boy Who Grew Dragons by Andy Shepherd 
R4P (Reading for Pleasure) - The Creakers by Tom Fletcher 
Science – Rocks, Soils and Fossils 
History - Romans 
Art - Painting (Van Gogh, Sean Scully and new techniques) 

Homework 
In Year 3, we have decided not to set any homework until after Easter. The children still go on TTRS, Spelling Shed, MyMaths and 

PurpleMash if they wish to complete activities and play games. 
 

We will still be completing reading quizzes so the children should have brought a new book home this week. 

Pencil cases/equipment 

Please ensure that your child has returned to school with a small pencil case containing basic writing equipment, as it is crucial, now 

more than ever, that children are not sharing equipment. This will be kept at school for the foreseeable future and will need to be able 

to fit into their trays.  

 

PE 

Just a quick reminder that on their PE days children are to come to school in their PE kits. 

3HK - Monday and Thursday 

3K - Tuesday and Thursday 

3P - Tuesday and Thursday 

 

Reading logs 

Due to the changes to our spelling scheme and online learning platforms, our homework/reading logs are now out of date. Therefore, 

it is unlikely at present that children will be bringing a new reading log home if they have finished their last one. We will continue to 

monitor children’s reading through Renaissance quizzes and in R4P each morning and children can continue to use their reading logs to 

record their reading if they still have room.  

Please hang on to the reading logs, as they have all the children’s logins in the back and they will still need to be able to access these. 

Miss Kirby 

Miss Kirby gave birth to a beautiful baby boy called Reggie in February.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Mrs Sealey 
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